REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER

N2 g§-00- 514
0 /| September 2023, Sofia

Subject: Request for notification according 10 Article 3 of the Convention on
Environmental Impact Assessment in a Transboundary Context (the Espoo Convention) for
nRehabilitation and modernization of port infrastructure in Bechet Port" with National
Company "Danube River Ports Management" as Contracting Authority

DEAR MINISTER FECHET,

This letter is 10 acknowledge  receipt  of  your letter  Reg.  No.
DGEICPSC/108109/29.08.2023, submitting a notification under Article 3 of the
Convention on Environmental Impact Assessment (Espoo Convention) for the project
"Rehabilitation and modernization of port infrastructure in Bechet port", in Romania.

We would like to express our gratitude for having been notified of the project through the
submission of the notification under Article 3 of the Espoo Convention and the attached
Memorandum of Presentation.

H. E. Mircea FECHET

Minister of Environment, Waters and Forests of Romania
12 Libertatii Blvd.,

Sector 5, Bucharest, Romania
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With reference to the deadline given by you - by 25.09.2023 for notification of the decision
to participate in the transboundary EIA procedure, in accordance with Article 3 of the
Espoo Convention, 1 would like to inform you by this letter that we express our wish that
the Republic of Bulgaria will participate in the EIA procedure in a transboundary context
for the project " Rehabilitation and modernization of port infrastructure in Bechet Port ".

Comments from the public and the competent authorities of the Republic of Bulgaria will

be provided to you by 9 October 2023, as requested.

Please accept, Honourable Minister, the assurance of my highest consideration and

readiness for successful future cooneration.

Yours sincerely,

Julian Popov
Minister of Environment and Water



